
HARBOR CITY LODGE No. 318 F. & A. M.  
TRESTLE BOARD OCTOBER 2024 

Established:  April 21, 1954 A.D., 5954 A.L. 
1715 Avocado Ave. Melbourne, FL  (321-537-0113) 

Mailing address:  1963 Cato Ct., Indialantic. FL; 32903-2518 
Stated Communications:  Second and Fourth Tuesdays. 

Dinner at 6:30 PM and Meeting at 7:30 PM 
Lodge web site:  http://www.harborcity318.com 

Facebook link:  https://www.facebook.com/HarborCity318?mibextid-JRoKGi 
 

17th Masonic District of the 
Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Florida F. & A. M. 
Grand Master:  M∴W∴ Don Cowart--- don.cowart@grandlodgefl.com 
DDGM:  R∴W∴ Matthew Green---msgreen@cfl.rr.com  850-694-1912 

District Instructor:  R∴H∴ Craig Boettcher---d17districtinstructor2024@gmail.com 
 

Worshipful Master’s Message 
Brothers all: 
     Soon the year will be over, but there are still things to be done – Thanksgiving baskets, 
Christmastime for the Haven.  All we have to do is get through this month with the ghosts and 
goblins, and all the leftover candy we’ll be eating. 
     We will have two new candidates going through, so come out to support them. 
     Our Sept. 11th tribute was fantastic.  The band was great, and Brother Brian Nemeth gave an 
excellent recap of his time while helping out with 9/11. 
     Our GMOV will be coming up soon, October 5th.  Dinner will be held at the Shrine, after which 
we’ll be hosting the event at our Lodge and the Beach Lodge will be in charge of the program. 
     I’ve had a personally satisfying experience while being in the East and will be a little sad when it 
comes to an end. 
     Have a spooky October and don’t eat too much candy!  See ya soon.  WM ∴ Mike Hutzler 

 

"Only I can change my life.  No one can do it for me." — Carol Burnett 
 
 
 

“Well, it took me 17 years to get 3,000 hits in baseball, and I did it in one afternoon of playing golf.”  Hank Aaron 
 
 

http://www.harborcity318.com/
https://www.facebook.com/HarborCity318?mibextid-JRoKGi
mailto:msgreen@cfl.rr.com


Harbor City No. 318 Senior Warden’s Message 
My Brothers, 
     We have resumed our regular Wednesday Degree practices.  We hope to confer an EA Degree 
in late September.  If any brother would like to get more involved, or re-involved, in ritual work, 
you are most welcome to join the Degree teams. 
     We are now in the midst of another election cycle.  It is important to vote.  It does not matter 
what your party affiliation is, or who your favorite candidates are.  The only thing that matters is 
that you exercise your civic duty and vote. 
     It is said that the key to a healthy life is having a proper diet and adequate exercise.  If you 
search the internet, you will find a number of diet plans that are considered both popular and 
healthy.  You will also find a number of exercise programs which can be tailored to your individual 
needs.  However, you should consult your doctor before embarking on any one of these plans. 
     We are also in the midst of determining Lodge Officers for the coming year.  Nominations for 
the elected officers are due in November.  If any Brother is interested in sitting in one of the 
Chairs, please let one of the current officers know of you interest. 
     Fraternally,   R∴W∴ Jim Demenkow, Senior Warden 

 

"In life, all things come hard, but wisdom is the hardest to come by." — Lucille Ball 
 

Harbor City No. 318 Junior Warden’s Message 
Greetings From the South! 
 

A couple nights ago, we had a degree and brought onboard two new EA's!  Welcome James and 
Anthony Padgett!  I had originally been planning to sit in the East, but first work and Covid got in 
the way, and finally on the day of the degree, I had a pup that needed emergency veterinarian 
care an hour before the degree started.  Basically, my cabletow got in the way and gave my life a 
big old pull one way.  And that's ok. 
 

Although the sidelines have been a little thin recently, there's a lot of celebration (promotions and 
new residences) and distress (sickness and employment) that have bopped our lodge pretty good 
over the last couple months.  As a lodge, we celebrate with those who are on the upside and assist 
those on the downside.  All it takes is a 5-minute call to make a brother’s day and at least let them 
know you’re thinking about them in their time of need or celebrating their victory with them. 
 

Thankfully our lodge has been great at this in my own personal experience.  I appreciate all the 
well wishes when I was down!  I'll do my best to pass that on to the brothers who need it and 
encourage you to do the same. 
 

In preparation for the upcoming Thanksgiving day deliveries, I'd like to put out feelers to see who 
is interested in helping for the deliveries!  We're still working on coordinating a date, but if you are 
interested in delivering or making a donation to the event let me know!  This is always a great one 
to get involved in.  Definitely one of my favorites. 
 

Speaking of favorites, with our next meeting on the 8th we'll do a lodge favorite:  Cheeseburgers 
and fries!  Worshipful Allen Gregg is also getting his 50 year pin so come on out! 
 



Harbor City No. 318 Junior Warden’s Message (Con’t) 
I'm hoping the weather cools down a bit and on the 22nd we'll do some comfort food, probably 
homemade tomato soup and grilled cheese sandwiches or turkey sandwiches.  I'm up for 
suggestions! 
 

Respectfully and Fraternally, Bro John Allen, Junior Warden 
 

If you wait long enough to make dinner, everyone will just eat cereal.  It’s science! 
 

Harbor City No. 318 Secretary’s Notes 
Greetings my Brothers. 
     My Lady and I hope you and your Families are doing well. 
     The 2025 Lodge dues renewal notices have gone out.  Please send them back in at your earliest 
convenience. 
     The Final Notices for 2024 Dues have also been sent out.  If you received one, PLEASE respond 
as soon as possible. 
     Nominations for the 2025 Elected Lodge Officers are due prior to the drop of the gavel on 
November 12th.  If you would like to nominate a Brother for an elected Office please contact me 
and I will get you the proper paperwork. 
     If you have not visited your Lodge in a while, we would love for you to come out and meet your 
Officers and see the hard work they are doing and possibly rekindle old friendships. 
     May the good Lord watch over you and your Families! 
Respectfully and Fraternally,  R∴W∴  John Paniccia, Secretary 2024 

 

"A bank is a place that will lend you money if you can prove that you don't need it." –Bob Hope. 
 
 

Harbor City No. 318 Chaplin’s Message 
My Brothers all; 
     We have the unique opportunity once again of being involved in the travels of 2 new 
candidates on their trip to becoming Master Masons, also there are 3 Master Masons waiting to 
stand for their efficiencies.  As these individuals become ready, I would hope we can fill the side 
lines with witnesses. 
     In our Masonic lore, the existence of king Solomon’s Temple is most important, I’ve chosen to 
go to 1 Kings Chapter 8 Verses 1-21.  It is always a good read, and I pray you might take a moment 
to dust off the beautiful Bible you were given at your Master Mason Ceremony and read the 
above Chapter and verses. 
     By the way, speaking of something old, I will be celebrating my 90th birthday on October the 
10th. I’ve hesitated in my busy life for a moment to reflect back of some of the things I have been 
involved in and seen, whew, its mind boggling.  May the best be to all my Brothers. 
     Respectfully Bro. Richard Huffman, Chaplin 

 
 

Senility has been a smooth transition for me. 
 
 

I'm at a place in my life where errands are starting to count as going out. 
 



Harbor City No. 318 Charity 
I suggest for consideration Nana’s House or as it is formally known, Nana’s Children’s Home Inc. 
This Organization provides a safe loving home for needy, abused, neglected or abandoned 
Children.  Bro. Richard Huffman, Chaplin 

 

"The time is always right to do what is right." —Martin Luther King, Jr 
 
 
 
 

Harbor City No. 318, Sickness and Distress 
The following Brothers and their families are in need of your Prayers; Gary W. and wife Donna, 
Tom, Wade, Steven S., Micheal S., Doug S., George, Robert, Oliver, James L., and our police officers 
Joey and Martyn.  Respectfully and Fraternally, Bro Richard Chaplin 

 

Doing something nice for a stranger for no reason, is a good reason.  Some Wise Person 
 
 
 
 

Good of the Order 
Harbor City No. 318 Entered Apprentice Degree for 2 candidates on September 25, 2024 

 
Our two new EA’s:  Anthony M. Padgett (front) and James Arthur Padgett III. 
James’ father:  Bro Jim Padgett attended. 

 
 

“Maybe it's true that life begins at fifty, but everything else starts to wear out, fall out, or spread out.”  Phyllis Diller 
 
 
 

You can’t out-run it or hide from it.  You only notice it when there is light, but it shows only darkness.  What is it? 
Answer: Your shadow. 

 
 
 
 



 

AN OPPORTUNITY TO HELP OTHERS 
Our brother, Ed Leaman, will be riding in a Bicycle Fundraising Event for the Multiple Sclerosis 
Society on Oct 5-6, 2024.  This event is the PGA Tour Cycle To The Shore Ponte Verde Beach and 
will raise money for MS research which will lead to a cure.  Bro Ed is looking for donations, if you 
are so inclined.  The website is:  Event Bike MS: PGA TOUR Cycle to the Shore 2024 (nationalmssociety.org) 
Once on the website, click:  Donate to this Event button.  Then type in his team, which is Barcardi.  
Scroll until you see his name, Edward Leaman, the select the Donate button and follow the 
instructions.  If that doesn’t work, you can contact the MS Society at 855-372-1331.  Bro Ed thanks 
you for your consideration.  The MS Society is a 501©3 nonprofit organization. 
 

From the MS Society: 
Join the Movement 
For the past 75 years, we have changed what it means to live with multiple sclerosis with an 
unwavering focus on a cure.  And the last five years have seen as much progress as the 70 before 
that.  We have achieved more breakthroughs for MS than have occurred for any other 
neurological disease, and we’re not done yet.  We will relentlessly pursue every pathway to every 
cure until we have stopped MS in its tracks, restored what has been lost and ultimately – have 
ended this disease forever.  And we will get there, together. 
 

Multiple sclerosis is an unpredictable, often disabling disease of the central nervous system.  
There is currently no cure for MS.  Symptoms vary from person to person and range from 
numbness and tingling to mobility challenges, blindness and paralysis.  An estimated 1 million 
people live with MS in the United States.  Most people are diagnosed between the ages of 20 and 
50, and it affects women three times more than men. 
 

 

I hope I don’t develop Road Rage when I’m walking behind people in the grocery store. 
 
 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
29 Sept:  AZAN Shrine Center annual BBQ  12:00 to 3:30 P.M.  $15.00 per person 
30 Sept:  Melbourne # 143:  EA Degree 
5 Oct:  District 17: Grand Masters Official Visit.  6 PM dinner at Azan; Meeting at Harbor City 
8 Oct:  Harbor City # 318:  50-year Presentation to W Allen Gregg 
12 Oct:  Indian River # 90:  Take A Kid Fishing Event 
OCTOBER 11-12, 18-19, 25-26:  Haunted Hayride at the North Brevard Shrine Club. 
TBD: Palm Bay 397: Trunk or Treat.  Call and get details. 
9 Nov: AZAN Shrine BBQ starting at 11:00  
26 Nov: Harbor City No. 318 Past Masters Night with 50-year Mason ∴ Allen Gregg in the East! 
7 Dec:  USO Show at Harbor City Lodge.  See the flyer!!!!! 

 
 
 

https://events.nationalmssociety.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=2004


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

MASONIC YOUTH ORGANIZATION NEWS 

                             
Florida DeMolay 

The Florida State Master Councilor is Jacob Z.  His email is:  smc@fldemolay.com. 
The Florida State Deputy Master Councilor is Evan C.  His email is:  dsmc@fldemolay.com. 
****The John Wayne DeMolay Chapter and Hillary Cowart Sr. Squires Manor invites you to their 
Installation of Officers on Saturday, September 28 at Brown Lodge No. 51, 15 NE 1st Street, 
Chiefland, FL.  2 PM Squires Installation, 3 PM Meal, 4 PM DeMolay Installation.  Please RSVP to:  
nuszakl@fldemolay.com 
****The Lake Sumter DeMolay Chapter invites you to their Installation of Officers on Sunday, 
September 29 at 1:00 PM at Peninsular Lodge No. 85, 1234 Wells Ave., Tavares, FL with reception 
to follow. 
If you have never seen a DeMolay Installation of Officers, it is impressive and would be a treat to 
observe. 
Florida DeMolay will have a Fall Fest, October 11-13 at Masonic Park and Youth Camp, 18050 US 
301, Wimauma, FL. 
 

DEMOLAY:  Is a premier organization based on timeless principles, committed to developing and 
inspiring leadership, team building, and networking for young men ages 12 – 21.  DeMolay 
epitomizes timeless values and accepting the challenge of leadership – both of character and of 
action – the young men of DeMolay transform themselves into citizens of the highest caliber.  If 
you can dream it, you can do it in DeMolay.   www.FLDeMolay.org.  
 

 
 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

The portrait of George Washington hasn’t always been on the dollar bill.  The very first legal $1 tender was issued by 
the United States during the Civil War, and it featured a portrait of then-secretary of the treasury, Salmon P. Chase.  
Washington didn’t get that honor until 1869. 
 
 
The U.S. government has no plans of ever changing the design of the one-dollar bill.  In fact, there's a law in place 
that prohibits the redesign of the $1 bill. 

 

Americans Spend Approximately $7 Billion on Halloween Each Year. 

 

mailto:smc@fldemolay.com
mailto:dsmc@fldemolay.com
mailto:nuszakl@fldemolay.com
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.mlsend.com%2Flink%2Fc%2FYT0yNTA2NzQxNzQ5NzU4NTY1MjYzJmM9aTVxMyZlPTAmYj0xMzMzNTUyMzc2JmQ9ajJiNHYydg%3D%3D.PAwP6bTNHrShphiE6RYKkEOYlkbRfQ-_rqcpsS1QyL8&data=05%7C02%7C%7C7374babe907a43d41f2108dc91353e5e%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638544905069444496%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IrNGyBlTdrJlevfhPlCbR7%2F%2FVOx5Cvn4LvnoFUFFFNw%3D&reserved=0


 

MASONIC YOUTH ORGANIZATION NEWS (Con’t) 
 

 
 

The Mission Statement of The International Order of the Rainbow for Girls:  Prepares girls for 
responsible and purposeful adulthood through character and leadership development, 
encouraging unselfish service and higher ideals in life, and promoting teamwork and effective 
interpersonal communications. 
 

From volunteering for different charities, to working to improve their public speaking, to 
mastering the lessons of Rainbow, members tackle lots of challenging hurdles but ultimately walk 
away with a sense of pride and accomplishment. 
 

Rainbow Girls are ready for life!  Whether they dream of becoming a successful veterinarian, a 
talented musician, or a loving mother, Rainbow Girls learn that they can accomplish anything and 
that they can make a difference.  Rainbow strives to give girls the tools, training, and 
encouragement to let their individual spirits shine bright.  By providing members with a safe, fun, 
caring environment where responsible, older girls can interact and mentor younger girls through 
family involvement.  https://www.gorainbow.org. 

 

Job’s Daughters’ mission is to create confident young women, respect tradition, and shape the 
future.  Our members learn invaluable skills that increase their confidence and prepare them to 
lead. We teach girls to use their voice. 
 

Job’s Daughters International is a leadership organization for girls between the ages of 10 and 20.  
JDI has chapters called “Bethels” in the United States, Canada, Australia, Brazil, and the 
Philippines.  Job’s Daughters is a premier organization for young women that teaches the values of 
leadership, public speaking, charity, respect for parents and elders, and teamwork.  Members 
participate in a variety of activities such as: bimonthly meetings, fundraisers, service projects, 
leadership workshops, theme parties, dances and so much more! 

www.jobsdaughtersinternational.org 
 

 

Did You Also Know? 
Women got the right to vote at the USA in 1920, because of its 19th amendment. 

https://www.gorainbow.org/
http://www.jobsdaughtersinternational.org/


 
 
 

 
 

As most of you are aware, The Masonic Home of Florida is in St. Petersburg, Fl, which had a 
potential of being in harms way due to Hurricane Helene.  Luckily, the Home stayed safe.  Here’s a 
letter from the Chairman of the Board of Trustees, MW Jorge L. Aladro, P.G.M. : 
 

We were not required to evacuate the Home as we were in a Zone B where we could shelter in 
place.  The storm in itself was not that wet, however, the passing of the storm coincided with high 
tide and the water from Coffee Pot Bayou was the highest anyone has ever seen.  We had to make 
preparations to internally evacuate the Skill Nursing first floor, however, by 1:00 AM the water 
started to recede and by 7:00 AM the dock that had been under water since earlier yesterday was 
back above water. 
 

There is a lot of debris all over the property from small branches to all the trash that was brought 
in by the high tide and winds. 
 

We are so thankful for the Administrator and Staff, who came in and kept things going and by 
monitoring the residents and events as they developed.  They ran like a fine oiled machine with 
very little sleep.  One can never imagine how complex all these health situations are managed, in 
coordination with rapidly changing situations and the intertwining of the duties of the different 
departments. 
 

It was nice to see how well they worked together and even more gratifying that all the decisions 
were made with a team mentality, with one single focus in mind, to mitigate the impact on the 
residents and this goal was accomplished simply because of their dedication to the resident's 
wellbeing. 
 

On the other hand, you could not ask for a more cooperative group of Brothers and Ladies as well 
as our Guests who through it all maintain the most positive attitude about the whole experience 
and who are so understanding of the challenges presented and the trust they have on their 
caregivers to see them through all of this. 
 

This morning, we met with the residents on things going forward and we are working together as 
a team to put this experience behind us with the best light possible. 
 

I have been here since Tuesday 9/24/24 in preparation of what was to come with Hurricane 
Helene; the firsthand knowledge and experience was way beyond my expectations.  On behalf of 
the Board of Trustees, the Grand Master, and the Corporate Board I want to thank everyone 
involved for their professionalism and kindness. 
 

MW Jorge L. Aladro, P.G.M. 
 
 

According to the World Giving Index, Americans are the most likely individuals on earth to assist a stranger. 

 



 

HARBOR CITY NO. 318:  CURRENT OFFICERS 
 Name Phone Email 
Master ∴ Michael R. Hutzler 321-544-3462 mikehutzler7@gmail.com 
Senior Warden R∴W∴ James W. Demenkow 321-956-0684 jdemenkow@cfl.rr.com 
Junior Warden John J. Allen 321-604-2513 jjdog79@gmail.com 
Secretary R∴W∴ John Paniccia 321-537-0113 jpsec318@aol.com 
Treasurer ∴ Shaun Arner 321-720-2952 sarner318@gmail.com 
Senior Deacon Gregory C. Jones 321-831-8841 airforceiyf@yahoo.com 
Junior Deacon Scott T Sweinhart 321-480-4624 ssweinhart@msn.com 
Chaplin Richard Huffman 321-259-3488 rhuffmanjr34@gmail.com 
Senior Steward Edward Leamon 321-389-9795 runningsamurai@gmail.com 
Junior Steward Robert Galler 321-405-8375 bgaller@yahoo.com 
Tiler George Major 508-274-3803 gmajor04@yahoo.com 
Marshall    
Musician R∴W∴ Dayle Schrock 321-652-6454 dayle318@hotmail.com 

 

HARBOR CITY NO. 318 COMMITTEES 
FINANCE:  R:.W:. J. Demenkow, Chmn; R:.W:. Kevin Smithwick; W:. A. Zabel; Bro B. Nemeth; Bro D. Dyer 
VIGILANCE:  Bro J. Allen, Chmn; R:.W:. T. Moore; R:.W:. Ben Schwartz 
PETITIONS:  W:. W. Atchison, Chmn.; R:.W:. J. Paniccia, W:. S. Arner 
MASONIC EDUCATION:  R:.W:. B. Schwartz, Chmn.; R:.W:. D. Schrock, Bro B. Nemeth, Bro J. Allen 
BOARD OF RELIEF:  W:. M. Hutzler, Chmn.; R:.W:. J. Demenkow, Bro J. Allen 
CHARITY:  W:. M. Hutzler, Chmn; Bro R. Huffman; Bro. G. Jones 
LODGE PROPERTY:  R:.W:. D. Schrock, Chmn.; W:. A. Gregg, Bro R. Huffman, Bro G. Major 
LODGE LIBRARIAN:  W:. A. Zabel, Chmn. 
SICKNESS & DISTRESS:  Bro R. Huffman, Chmn. 
INVESTIGATION:  As needed. 
 

From the editor: If any brother or sister has anything they would like to see in our Trestle Board, 
please send it to me at:  briannemeth@msn.com.  Thank you.  Bro Brian Nemeth 

 
 
 

HARBOR CITY No. 318 OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
5th: James Durcher; 5th: Gregory Jones; 6th: Douglas Kerns; 9th: Charles Cooksey; 10th: Richard Huffman; 11th: 
Edward Leamon; 12th: Richard Loper; 12th: Jared Briggs; 14th: Leigh Hinton; 16th: Russell Henning; 16th: Samuel 
Pansulla; 16th: Ernest Nikols; 16th: Kyle Barnhardt; 17th Dennis Dyer; 20th: Scott Sweinhart; 21st: David Atchison; 
23rd: Jordan Hughes, Jr.; 25th: Ronald Phelps; 27th: George Goddard, Jr.; 27th: Jacob Moore 

 
 
 
 

HARBOR CITY No. 318 OCTOBER MASONIC ANNIVERSARIES 
1970 24th: Terry Griffee;  1986 9th: RW George Goddard, Jr.;  2009 31st: Charles Crawford and W John Dandeneau;  
2012 23rd: Kyler Barnhardt;  2022 8th:  Jacob Moore and Ronald Furnival 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:briannemeth@msn.com


 

PAST MASTERS OF HARBOR CITY LODGE NO. 318 
1954 *Aubrey Bates PDDGM  1989 Allen P. Gregg  
1955 *E. R. Mayfield   1990 Fred S. Ferrell  
1956 *Richard F. Griffe PDDGM & PGM 1976-77  1991 *George Ed. Gardner, Jr.  
1957 *Raymond McAlpine   1992 William C. White  
1958 *Leo Culp   1993 *Kenneth L. Jenkins  
1959 *Steven Rianaldo PDDGM  1994 Robert P. Edmiston  
1960 *Richard F. Griffe PDDGM & PGM 1976-77  1995 Thomas L. Moore PDDGM 
1961 *Keith Brown   1996 E. Dean Hall  
1962 *Paul Heiss   1997 Mark C. Mason  
1963 *Charles McLin   1998 John Paniccia PDDGM 
1964 George Schulthies   1999 Dayle Schrock PDDGM 
1965 *Paul V. Gandy   2000 Jim Kerrigan  
1966 *Adam Budris PDDGM  2001 Gary Wilson  
1967 John Beasley   2002 Fred Baker PDDGM 
1968 *Arlon E. Noll   2003 Ron Trinkle PDDGM 
1969 *Robert Notvest   2004 Fran Cirillo  
1970 Robert M.Bullock   2005 *John Ellis  
1971 *Edward P. Abbott   2006 George Goddard PDDGM 
1972 *Glenn T. Stitt PDDGM  2007 Ernest Libby  
1973 *Robert L. Goldsmith PDDGM, PGM 1983-84  2008 Michael Hutzler  
1974 Carl C. Planck, Jr.   2009 James Demenkow PDDGM 
1975 Douglas Dagley   2010 Shaun Arner  
1976 *Henry Farrow   2011 Wade Atchison  
1977 *Donald R. Pacetti   2012 Richard Seteroff  
1978 *Patrick A. Galbraith   2013 Henry Engel  
1979 *Curtis Horton   2014 John Dandeneau  
1980 *James H. Bragg   2015 Jay Rodgers PDDGM 
1981 Robert C. Birmie   2016 Doughlas Setzer  
1982 *Wallace L. Whiting   2017 Kevin Smithwick PDDGM 
1983 Stanley W. Miller   2018 Alfred Zabel  
1984 *Gerald T. Freese   2019 John Dandeneau  
1985 Ronald E. LaCair   2020 Jorge L. Aladro PDDGM, PGM 2012-13 
1986 Charles R. R. Walle   2021 Steven Knowlton  
1987 Corenth Owens   2022 Wade Atchison  
1988 Karol M. Dziegiel   2023 James Demenkow PDDGM 

 

Affiliated Past Masters of Harbor City Lodge No. 318 
1963 * William P. Finche 
1981 * William Thomas 
1986 * Ernest G. Peterson 
1988 * Erwin C. Hamm 
1989 Jorge L. Aladro  PDDGM & PGM 2012-13 
1994 J.S. Harris 
1999 * Charles E. Bryant 
2000 & 2001 * Roberts A. Buotte 
2001-2019 Barry R. Shaffer 
2002 & 2007 Roger Fowler 
2009 Steven B. Walden  PDDGM 
2009 Ben Schwartz  PDDGM 

 



HARBOR CITY LODGE No. 318  OCTOBER 2024 Calendar of Events 
SUN MON TUES WED THUR FRI SAT 

Sep 29 
AZAN 
BBQ  
12-3 PM 

Sept 30 
EA @ Melbourne 143 

1 
OES 263 @ HC M: 7:30 
Brevard 113-D:6:30-M:7:30 
Beach 354 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Palm Bay 397-D: 6:30-M:7:30 

2 
OPEN Books @ HC @ 
6:00 PM 
 

3 
AZAN SHRINE  D:6:00/M 7P 
 

4 5 
M & W: CX 
MW GM OV 
of District 17 
1829 21st Pres: 
Chester A. Arthur 

6 
 
 

7 
Melbourne 143 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Merritt Is 353-D-6:30/M-7:30 
 

8 
Harbor City 318 
D 6:30/M 7:30 
50-Year Masonic 
Presentation to 
 ∴ Allen Gregg 
 
 

9 
Ritual & FC Practice @ 
6:30 PM at HC 318 
 

10 
York Rite @ HC 
D: 6:30-M 7:30 PM 
Indian River 90 
D: 6:00-M:7:00 
 

11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 
IR # 90: Take A Kid 
Fishing 
 
 
 
 

13 
OES Dayle’s 
Star Support 
Group 
 
1775: US 
Navy estab. 
 

14 
Canaveral 339 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Gateway 384-D:6:30-M:7:30 

 
1890: 34th Pres: Gn. Dwight D. 
Eisenhower 

15 
OES 263 @ HC M: 7:30 
Brevard 113-D:6:30-M:7:30 
Beach 354 D:6:30-M 7:30 
Palm Bay 397-D:630-M:7:30 

16 
Ritual & FC Practice: 
6:30 PM at HC 318 
 
 
 
 

17 
 

18 
Amaranth (Ida E. 
Banks Court No. 51) 
M 7:30 at HC 
 

19 
 
 
 
1822: 19th Pres. 
Rutherford B. 
Hayes 
 

20 
 

21 
Melbourne 143 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Merritt Is 353 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Daughters of the Nile at Azan 
7:00 

22 
Harbor City 318 
D 6:30/M 7:30 
 

23 
Ritual & FC Practice: 
6:30 PM at HC 318  
if needed 
 

24 
Indian River 90 
D: 6:00-M:7:00 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 
 
1858: 26th 
Pres: Bro 
Theodore 
Roosevelt 

28 
Canaveral 339 D:6:30-M:7:30 
Gateway 384-D:6:30-M:7:30 
 

29 
 

30 
Ritual & FC Practice: 
6:30 PM at HC 318  
if needed 
 
1735: 2nd Pres: John Adams 

31 
Halloween 
 
 

November 1 
All Saints Day 
 
 

2 
Masters & Wardens 
@ IR 90:  B-08/M 09 
 
1795: 11th Pres: 
Bro James K. Polk 

 

Beach 354:  1550 Hwy A1A, Indialantic---Brevard 113  40 Carmalt St. Cocoa---Canaveral 339:  149 S. Orlando Ave. Coca;---Gateway 384:  2995 Temple La., 
Mims---Harbor City 318:  1715 Avocado Ave. Melbourne---Indian River 90:  19 N. Washington Ave. Titusville;---Melbourne 143:  2300 Dairy Rd. W. 
Melbourne---Merritt Island 353:  247 S. Tropical Tr. Merritt Island---Palm Bay 397:  4430 Dixie Hwy., Palm Bay 
 

Please contact each Lodge or Group to confirm times and programs. 


